email sent to Mayor/Wards CP19-115

Subject: email sent to Mayor/Wards

Date: 2019-06-10, 9:55 a.m.

Good Morning,

We are **OPPOSED** to the proposed Regina Zoning Bylaw changes that dictates that Recreational facilities such as gyms, Martial Arts, Dance, Gymnastic, or any fitness type business will not longer be able to operate within the Industrial Area. We are members of the Spirit of the Dragon and our kids have thrived in their supportive and community environment. We plan to register our kids in the fall again. If the bylaw does pass then this organization can not proceed with their upcoming expansion for their I WILL SHINE PROJECT and if the lease changed in the future they would be forced out of their current area and not be able to find suitable space they currently have within their operating budget. This business has been in the community for over 24 years and is an asset to the community since it fosters healthier individuals and teaches accountability and respect. Therefore we are OPPOSED to this bylaw.

Thank you,

Charlene Jones and Afshin Jahannia